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All,

I wanted to express my displeasure with the Bylaw 2024-086 to Town Council as it relates
Tamara Limebeer's email. Equally I would like to see this issue raised at Access Orangeville
Committee.

Some residents with disabilities--whether mobility, developmental, etc--have non-resident
caregivers. This includes seniors assisted by their children.

The Human Rights Code says that you cannot discriminate based on family status which
means a parent-child relationship. If a child wishes to delegate as a caregiver or proxy for an
Orangeville resident--you are making it onerous that extra permission from the council or
CAO is required for people with disabilities.

This bylaw encourages the ableist exclusion of countless residents. Everyone experiences
disability at one point in their life.

Please consider amending the bylaw to correct this omission.

David Vahey and Vivian Petho

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.


